
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on the progress of assessment in Kirov Region

 

  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the head of the Kirov Regional
Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia Vinogradov A.P. to report on
possible violations of the rights of a veteran of combat operations in Afghanistan, which were
reported in the media. It is noted that the veteran cannot obtain a satisfactory living area in the town
of Kirs, Verkhnekamsk District, Kirov Region. The Kirov Regional Investigative Department of the
Investigative Committee of Russia organized an assessment to clarify all the circumstances. The
progress of the assessment is under supervision of the Central Office of the Investigative Committee.
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